
 

 
 

1st February 2021 
 
 

Stepped-Up Enforcement Checks on Safe Management Measures (SMMs) 
during the Festive Period 

 
Dear Members, 
 
With the upcoming Chinese New Year festivities, government agencies will be stepping up 
enforcement checks to ensure that F&B and nightlife operators, premises owners, and 
patrons comply with the Safe Management Measures (SMMs) in place.   As families and 
friends come together to celebrate this joyous occasion over food & drink, nightlife operators 
and their patrons should continue to play their part and stay vigilant throughout this 
challenging time.  
 
The stepped-up enforcement checks are necessary to mitigate the virus spread and continue 
to keep the community transmissions low in Singapore amidst the further re-opening of 
activities, such as the increase in group size from 5 to 8 persons for F&B and increase in 
capacity limits of certain premises (e.g., malls).  
 
We strongly encourage both our nightlife operators and their patrons to continue working 
together to ensure that all SMM rules are adhered to; so that we can continue to celebrate  
safely and also do our part as we progressively open up our economy together. We trust that 
all operators of our nightlife sector will do their utmost to comply and ensure.  
 
SNBA would also like to take this opportunity to wish all our members, a Happy Lunar New 
Year with Good Health and Prosperity for all in the coming year.  
 
Thank You and Regards;  
 

 

Joseph Ong 

President 

Singapore Nightlife Business Association. 

 


